Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0115

-- Name --
Murray Diamond

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --

It is too bad that Hydro rates want to be increased again.In Ottawa the rates are already double that of Quebec.
Hydro Ottawa should be using the funds collected to upgrade and maintain the system. Peak hour rate are already
too much.

Hiking rates when inflation is too high,the economy is not great,US. tariffs,a probable recession and people are
struggling already just does not make sense at this point.



